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Facilities 

In order to prevent the spread of COVID-19 infection in the district, facilities operations will be 

geared toward meeting social distancing requirements and frequently cleaning high-touch spaces. 

In carrying out projects or tasks supporting infection control, requirements will be met for changes 

associated with building spaces.  

Until further notice, all campus grounds and buildings will remain closed to the general 

public.  

The function, position and operation of stairs and corridor doors, which have closers with 

automatic hold opens (and are automatically released by the fire alarm system), will remain 

unchanged. 

The district plans to meet the deadline for submission of a Building Condition Survey or Visual 

Inspections.  

Upon reopening, the district plans to increase ventilation, to the greatest extent possible, while 

using recommended filters. The water system will be flushed prior to reopening in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


